
 
 
 

July 16, 2021 
 
 
 

WestPac Area – California 2 District (Sacramento, CA) 
Office Temporarily Closed – Doyle Post Office – Wildfires  

 
 

EFFECTIVE: IMMEDIATELY 
  

The Doyle Post Office will be closed due to wildfires.  During this closure, customers mail will be 
available at the Milford Post Office.  
 

 
 
Customers are reminded to bring proper photo ID to make mail and package pickups. 

 
We apologize for this inconvenience to our customers and hope to have this office reopened and fully 
operational again as soon as possible.     
 
 
 

 
###  

  
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing  
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  

   
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  
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